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Hinderlie Hill – 
Vehicle Restriction Policy 

 

ALL AFFECTED DEPARTMENTS 

For the safety of PLU faculty, staff, students, and visitors all vehicles that can 
legally travel on public roads are restricted from driving on the Hinderlie Hill 
asphalt pathway (including: licensed electric carts and vans).  

 - Golf carts, forklifts, riding lawnmowers, front loaders and man lifts that  
       are not street legal are allowed.   

PLU and vendor trucks, vans, and cars are not allowed to ascend or descend 
Hinderlie Hill.  These vehicles shall use the primary entrances and exits to 
access upper and lower campus.   

The primary entrances to upper campus are located: 

- West Hauge Parking Lot between Stuen and Hauge off 121st Street ; and 

- North Harstad off of Park Avenue.   

The primary entrance to lower campus is located: 

 -   Drive between Olson and Rieke off of 10th Avenue.    

Vehicle speed limit reminder: 5 mph – “If you can’t walk as fast as you are 
driving, then you are driving too fast.” 

Please notify your staff and any contracted vendors. Thank you for your 
observance to this policy. 
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